

DMC/DC/F.14/Comp. 3921/2/2023/				  	              04th September, 2023
Director
CGHS
Nirman Bhawan
Maulana Azad Road,
New Delhi – 110011

The Delhi Medical Council examined a complaint of Smt Namita Bhowmick, r/o- Qtr No.819, J Block, Kali Bari Marg, New Delhi-110001, forwarded by the Delhi Commission for Women against Primus Super Specialty Hospital, New Delhi. 
On perusal of the complaint and other documents submitted therewith,  the Executive Committee observed that the complainant alleges that  money is being charged from a CGHS beneficiary, hence, the same be referred to CGHS for appropriate action. A copy of complaint is enclosed herewith for  appropriate action as may be deemed fit under intimation to complainant.

(Dr. Girish Tyagi)
Secretary


Copy to: - i) Smt Namita Bhowmick, r/o- Qtr No.819, J Block, Kali Bari Marg, New Delhi-110001.
ii) Ms Firdos Khan, Member, Delhi Commission for Women, Ground Floor, Room No.11, Indian Medical Association, Indraprastha Estate, New Delhi-110002. (w.r.t. No. DCW/2592/FK/2023 dated 14.08.2023).-for information. 

	




















